
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 14th October 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to be able to offer a Craft club to children in Year 1 and Year 2 for the next half term. The cost is £2.00 
per session and will run for 4 weeks. (£8.00) 
 
The club will start on Wednesday 17th November from 2.45pm - 3.45pm.  It will be limited to 10 children.  
 
Places will be offered on a first come first served basis. Payment will be set up online. Alternatively, you can send 
cash in a named envelope to the office, once you have received confirmation of your child’s acceptance to the club. 
 
If your child would like to participate please email the school office: office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Cousins 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher – Mrs R. Lennon  
New Road – Brighstone – Isle of Wight – PO30 4BB – Telephone (01983) 740285 

www.brighstoneprimary.org.uk         Charity Number: 307389         E-mail: office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 

Brighstone C.E Aided 
Primary School 

http://www.brighstoneprimary.org.uk/

